
RCC 
Messenger 

Sermon  
Series 

Continues through September. 

KICK & Momentum  start Wed, Sep 

2, 2020! 

KICK is for grades 3-6 and meets 

every Wednesday after school until 

5pm.  Momentum is for grades 7-12 

and begins Wednesdays at 5:43 

with a meal.  (No Momentum on 

2nd Wednesday).   
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Church Events 
• Sept 7—Labor Day 

• Sep 9—Elders/Board 

5:30/7pm 

• Sept 13 – Grandparents 

Day 

• Sept 13—Men’s Bible 

Study 

• Sept 20  -SMBS Potluck 

Breakfast 8am 

• Sep 20—Ordination for 

Rich Atkins 6:30pm, 

reception to follow 

• Sept 23—See You at the 

Pole 7am at North Andrew 

• Sept 27—Men’s Bible 

Study 

KICK & 
Momentum 

Lifegroups 
Get involved with a Lifegroup now.  See Pastor Kent for more 

information.   



  

Encourage! 

A monthly page from Pastor 

Kent to encourage you to grow 

stronger in your walk with 

Jesus!  

Courage in a Time of Chaos! 
My favorite character in the 
Wizard of Oz is the Cowardly 
Lion. I feel a lot like him at 
times. And, you probably do 
too. Remember, he was asked, 
What will you ask from the 
Wizard? COURAGE, was his 
response. The irony of course 
is, that he was a lion. Lion’s 
aren’t supposed to be afraid. 
They’re the “King of the 
Jungle.” Remember, he was 
actually afraid of his tail. 
Christians aren’t supposed to 
be afraid either. Proverbs 
states, “The wicked flee when 
no one pursues (a lion’s tale), 
but the righteous are bold as a 
lion.” (Prov 28:1). We don’t 
need to ask the Wizard for 
courage. We’ve already been 
given courage by the Spirit of 
God. “For God has not given 
us a spirit of timidity…” (2 
Tim 1:7). Then why, since 
March, have we realized our 
fears more? Probably because 
we’ve focused on them more. 
Jesus reassured His fearful 
disciples on the dark and 
windy Galilee, “Take courage! 
It is I (literally, I Am) Don’t 
be afraid.” (Matt 14:27). 
Those are some really good 
words to live by in chaotic 
times.  
 

SOLA Series Coming… In 
Sept, we’ll continue our series, 
SOLA, the Latin word for 
“alone”. In a time when society 
and the church is drifting from 
what matters--the Bible and 
salvation, Christians need to set 
our focus on the “main things.” 
In Sept, we’ll be learning about 
several Sola statements that 
kept the Reformers focused on 
Christ and the faith. It will help 
us keep ourselves grounded as 
well. “The just shall live by 
faith.” (Rom 1:17).  
Pastor Rich’s Ordination. 
Make sure to join us Sept, 20 @ 
6:30 p.m. for Pastor Rich’s 
Ordination Service. It will be a 
great evening of worship, guests 
speakers and a time to set Rich 
apart for Christian ministry. 
Your part in this is very 
important! Hope to see you 
there! A cake/coffee reception 
will follow.  
Ministry Opportunities There 
are many different ways to 
serve @ RCC. Check out the 
Volunteer Sheets in your 
bulletin. Prayerfully consider 
where God would have you 
serve. You’ll be blessed when 
you do! I’m looking to start 3 
new ones--Prayer, Parking Lot 
and Hospitality. Let me know if 
you’re interested.  
Missionaries Here in 
September! Steve Sherry 
(Under the Son) and Richard 
Blake (Missouri Prison 
Ministry) will be here to give 
updates on 9/13 and 9/20. 
Please keep them in your 
prayers!  

“Be strong and of good courage…” (Deut 31:6)  



Volunteers 

RCC Missions 

• Trans World Radio 

• Indian Mission-Church of 

God 

• Salvation Army 

• Andrew County Ministries 

• Emmanuel Children’s Home 

• Grace Covenant 

• 3:18 Ministries  

• Heinrichs 

• Chosen People 

 

• Show Me Christian Youth 

Home 

• Lighthouse 

• Campus House Ministries 

• Rapha House 

• Back Pack Buddies 

• Creation Truth 

• Pregnancy Resource Center 

• Amanda W –Thailand 

• His Princess 

• AC Senior Center 

Greeters:   

Sep     6:     Gary & Theresa Nie 

Sep    13:     Frieda Houston 

Sep    20:     Betty Hewitt/Margaret Grace 

Sep   27:     Roberta Schneider 

  

 

Lead Deacon: 

 Sep     6:     Richard Edwards 

Sep    13:      Michelle Grimes 

Sep    20:      Lisa Hughes 

Sep    27:      Jean McGuire 

  

  

Hospital Callers: 

Sep     6:    Sallie Jo Potter  

Sep    13:     Stacy Cole 

Sep    20:       

Sep    27:     Gary & Theresa Nie 

  

 

Teachers:  Nursery 

1st Sun:   Peggy Hart  & Amanda K 

2nd Sun:  Deb Wehr & Lauren    

3rd Sun:       

4th Sun:       

  

 

Children’s Moments: 

1st Sun:      Sallie Jo Potter 

2nd Sun:       

3rd Sun:      Holly Mitts 

4th Sun:        

 :         

 

Children’s Church Crafts 

1st Sun:      

2nd Sun:    Holly Mitts 

3rd Sun:    Peggy Hart    

4th Sun:     

  

  

The preschool year has gotten un-
derway, we have 20 kids again this 
year.  We can’t wait to get started 
with our ABC’s and learning about 
God’s love.  Looking forward to an-
other year!   





Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  

 

  

      1 

 

 2 

KICK 
Momentum   

 3 4 5 

 

6 

Men’s Study 

6:30am   

7 

 

8 

 

 

 

9   

KICK 

Elder/Board 

5:30/7pm 

10 

  

 

 

11 

  

12 

 

 

13 

Nursing 

Homes 
 

 

14 

 

  

 

15 

  

 

16 

KICK 

Momentum  

  

17 

  

 

 

18 

  

  

19  

  

  

20 

SMBS Potluck 

Breakfast 

Pastor Rich Or-

dination 6:30pm 

21 

   

 

22 

 

23 

See You at 
the Pole 7am 

KICK 
Momentum   

24 

   

 

25 

  

 

26 

 

  

27 

Men’s Study 
6:30am   

 28 

   

 29 

  

 

  

  

 

      

 

   

Sept 2020 



Announcements 
Rosendale Christian Church 

9976 Highway 48 

Rosendale Mo  64483 

Phone: 816-567-2105 

E-mail: rosendalechristian@yahoo.com 

Rosendale Christian Church  9976 

Hwy 48                

Rosendale MO  64483    

Phone& fax 816-567-2105       

Rosendale Christian 

Church Newsletter 

Life Groups: 
Men’s Bible Study 6:30am 2nd & Last Sunday 
Gary Hughes Group – Wednesday evenings 
Bill Elliott’s Group—Thursday evenings 
Kent Klundt’s Group—Monday evenings 

We still have a few opening to fill in our 

children’s church and children’s mo-

ments rotations.  The new rotation be-

gins Sep 6 and runs through next Au-

gust.  If you are willing to help, please 

contact the office.  Thanks! 


